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April 9, 2018 

Steven V. King, Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW 
P.O. Box 47250  
Olympia, Washington  98504-7250 

RE:  Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission v. Keiko Martinez dba U-Relax Moving 
& Delivery Service 
Docket TV-180133 

Dear Mr. King: 

On March 21, 2018, Commission staff (staff) provided an evaluation of the Safety Management Plan 
(SMP) submitted by Keiko Martinez dba U-Relax Moving & Delivery Service (U-Relax Moving) in 
Docket TV-180133. Staff believes the company took all of the required steps to bring its safety 
operations into compliance with commission regulations. Based on the companies corrective actions 
staff recommended that the commission reduce the penalty for a period of two years with the 
following conditions:  

1. The company maintains a conditional safety rating.
2. The company not incur any repeat violations upon a non-rated follow-up safety investigation in 

2019; and
3. The company pay the remaining $2,075 penalty immediately. 

On April 9, 2018, staff spoke with the company and found that the company accepts the conditions 
outlined in the SMP Evaluation and waives its right to a hearing. Accordingly, staff recommends 
the commission cancel the brief adjudicative proceeding scheduled for April 13, 2018. 

If you have any questions, please contact Mathew Perkinson, Motor Carrier Safety Manager, 
Transportation Safety by email at Mathew.perkinson@utc.wa.gov or telephone at (360) 664-1236. 

Sincerely, 

Mathew Perkinson 
Motor Carrier Safety Manager, Transportation Safety 
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